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16th June 2017
Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome to the end of another very exciting week.  
Dates for Next Week:
Monday 19th June: Year 6 Bikeability (all week)
Tuesday 20th: Turtle Class SRE meeting for parents (2.50pm); Starfish Class SRE meeting for parents (3.20pm and 5.00pm – you only need to attend one!)

Wednesday 21st: NSPCC online safety workshop for parents ( 2pm ICT Suite ); Year 1 Church Visit (1.30-2.00pm)
Thursday 22nd: Seahorse Class Assembly (9.10am); Year 5 rounders match v Breakwater (3.00pm-4.00pm)

Friday 23rd: Year 3 sponsored toy dog walk in playground

And beyond…
Wednesday 28th June: Year 1 assembly (9.10am; Dolphins & Lobsters)

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.
Denton Community Challenge
Many thanks to all that took part in last weekend’s Denton Community Challenge. An extra special thank you to Miss Wheelhouse’s courageous choir and Mrs Savage’s magnificent May-polers. Congratulations also to the cake competition winners: Annelise Pateman and Cassie Streeter finished in third position, Sam and Katie Turnbull were in second, and Sean Sedar was the overall winner in first place – yum!
District Sports

A team of our very finest athletes competed against schools from Newhaven, Peacehaven and Telscombe on Wednesday at the very exciting and fiercely fought annual District Sports. A big congratulations to Amelia Brown (800m), Levi Bass (throwing) and Chloe Masters (throwing) who all came away as District Sports champions for their respective events. And well done to the whole team for all their commitment and enthusiasm, and to parents for their fantastic support. 
I hope you all enjoy a splendid weekend!
Yours sincerely,
Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher
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